
Town Board Meeting  
July 10, 2017  5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Joan Hilgendorf and 

Bill Jelinek were present. 

Following the Pledge of Allegiance the Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office 
Equipment Fund-$107,807.47; Equipment Fund - $132,240.79; General Savings Account - $239,711.73; 
Checking Account - $89,485.14; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Construction Fund - $39,000.00; and 
Greenwood Cemetery Beautification Fund - $12,381.01; Re-Evaluation - $15,000.00.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the June 12, 2017 board meeting. Motion passed 
4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the vouchers #4498-4524. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the liquor licenses renewal for T's Roadhouse for 2017-2018. 
Motion passed 4-0 
 
M/M Jelinek/Eisenman to approve the operator's license for Andrew Kaplanek, Kristy Horzewski, Melissa 
Kahle and Beth Plouff. Motion passed 4-0 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the Chairman to sign off on the PCA wood hauling agreement. 
Motion passed 4-0 
 
Request by John Osero to provide access to property off of County Road U; Town of Bradley will get 
driveway permit from  Lincoln County and provide ingress/egress to the property owners. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adopt petition for disaster damage aid on Woodland Drive. 
Motion passed 4-0 

 
Plan commission report-No June meeting, the next plan commission meeting is July 24, 2017. 
 
Road Report: Byron Lange reported that the GEO mat is down on Cottage Road, Cottage Road will 
probably be blacktopped the week of July 24th and the road will possibly have to be closed during that 
work. Gravel supply is almost empty so we will have to see where we are at in the budget and look at 
purchasing some. Tannery Road is complete and the invoice has been sent to the City of Tomahawk. Still 
waiting to hear back from the state on the wash-out on Woodland Drive. Byron has met with the town of 
Rock Falls and tree trimming will take place this fall once the leaves are down on Tamarack Lane 
(additional discussion was had on Tamarack Lane regarding fences).  The guys have all the lawnmowers 
running it was decided the town will keep the smaller zero turn with bagger and sell the other three. An ad 
will be placed in the leader to sell the excessive equipment ( three lawnmowers, one enclosed trailer and 
one utility trailer).  
 
Waste & Recycling Contract: Supervisor Jelinek is looking into the expiration date on the current contract 
with Advance Disposal and will look at putting an ad out for proposals. He is also looking into getting an 
additional dumpster at the Sunset site as they have had to close early over the summer because the 
dumpsters are full. 
 
No cemetery report 
 
Parks & Beach Report: Kahle Park has been looking good and the bases on the big field have been 
corrected. Theisen Park and the beach are looking good. Mike went out and fixed the marks that were left 
at the beach from someone spinning doughnuts. 
 
Building & Grounds: Andy Schoone was out and fixed both motion lights and the outlet on the south side 
of the building. 
 
As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:15pm. 
 
Kari Kiser - Clerk 
 


